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Edgardo Salvame <congegay.1dpalawan@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 8, 2023 at 5:03 PM

To: osec@denr.gov.ph
Cc: bgalura@denr.gov.ph, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Secretary Yulo-Loyzaga,

Our office would like to respectfully transmit our initial situational report regarding the impact of the ‘Mindoro oil spill’ in our
District, northern Palawan. Also included in this document are proposed actions and recommendations which we hope
your Office can assist.

Thank you very much!

Warm regards,

Office of Cong Edgardo L Salvame
1st District of Palawan
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